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NOTICE


The General Secretariat presents its compliments the permanent missions to the OAS and, at the request of the Secretariat pro tempore of the Consultative Committee of the Inter-American Convention against the Illicit Manufacturing of and Trafficking in Firearms, Ammunition, Explosives, and Other Related Materials (CIFTA), is pleased to refer to the Questionnaire on the Implementation and Effectiveness of the CIFTA, which seeks to measure the scope of the Convention’s various provisions and to determine their impact on domestic laws.CIFTA01028E04


In keeping with the “2018-2022 Course of Action for the Operation and Implementation of the CIFTA,” which was extended by resolution AG/RES. 2986 (LII-O/22), the States party will furnish the Technical Secretariat with regular updates on the status of implementation of the CIFTA, using the Questionnaire on the Implementation and Effectiveness of the CIFTA.

(Link: http://scm.oas.org/doc_public/ENGLISH/HIST_11/CIFTA00531E06.DOC ).

In view of the foregoing, permanent missions that had not done so in 2022 or 2023, or that have updates to report, are kindly asked to send in their questionnaires to the General Secretariat, through the CIFTA Technical Secretariat (mbejos@oas.org). Questionnaires sent in before May 15, 2024, will be included in the report to be submitted at the twenty-fourth regular meeting of the CIFTA Consultative Committee, to be held in hybrid format on May 23, 2024, from OAS headquarters.

The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the permanent missions the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
